
Members of the Oregon Legislature, 
 
The sad story of the death of Taylor Martinek and the lack of a sufficient punishment for a drug dealer 
who caused his death is a story that Oregonians should never hear again. Please do the right thing and 
support the passage of Taylor's Law. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Fiskum 
4256 NE Laddington Ct. 
Portland, OR 97213 

 


